
We would like to remind you 
that starting in September 
2020, SATO will no longer 
supply the spare and wear 
parts for some of our 
discontinued printer models 
such as M84xxSe & S84xx.  
However, we will continue 
to respond to requests until we run 
out of inventory. Repairs within the 
framework of RMA will only be 
honored if our repair workshops still 
have the necessary spare parts, but 
without any guarantee on our part. 
Otherwise, you will be notified, 
as well as your SATO sales 
representative, to consider 
an alternative solution.
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As noted, we will no longer 
be able to provide support 
beyond the dates mentioned, 
including service contracts 
that you may have had 
with your clients. 

Any spare part supplied 
after this date will receive 
the standard SATO warranty 
subject to the spare 
parts availability.

If you have any questions, please contact your SATO Sales 
Representative today. Thank you for your understanding. 

Warning: Discontinued Products.


